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TO: Members of the Blair-Taylor School Board

FROM: Jeffrey S. Eide, Superintendent

RE: School Board Retreat - Special Meeting

Wednesday, July 31, 2019, 6:00 p.m.
Board Room (N31024 Elland Road, Blair, Wl 54616)

AGENDA

Call to order and roll call by President Troy Tenneson

Discussion: Strategic Planning Discussion on proposal from Kristy Walz and school district future needs
that will also include all day 4K and baseball field at the United Campus.

This is a discussion, and no official Board of Education business will be conducted as
part of this meeting, but all members are able to participate in discussion and activities
related to the agenda.

Adjourn
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